
YEAR 5 & 6 HOUSE CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The Middle School House Cross Country Carnival is to be held at Staughton Vale Campus on 

Wednesday 6 April 2022. 

Students in Year 5 & 6 from both Woodlea and Maddingley Campus will be attending this event. This 

is a great opportunity for students to interact with the other campus, however, they do not compete 

against each other. 

The Staughton Vale Campus hosts an established running track away from traffic and provides a 

safer running environment. Due to school number restrictions at this campus, parents will not be 

able to attend this event. 

The Middle School House Cross Country Carnival is a fantastic opportunity for the students to 

compete for House Points, as all students who complete the course gain points that go towards the 

House Cross Country Shield.  This Carnival is also an opportunity for children in Year 5 and 6 to gain 

selection into the M.P.S.S.A. Cross Country Carnivals, which will be held in early May. 

Students will be bused out to Staughton Vale Campus at 9:00am and will return sometime after 

lunch where they will return to their scheduled classes. 

The Cross Country course is 3km. Please ensure your child is in full sports uniform, which can include 

their house top, has a refillable drink bottle and a packed snack and lunch. 

Yours sincerely, 

Liam Gill       Danielle Copeman 

Woodlea Head of PE  Head of Woodlea Campus 


